
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Report Cards on Thursday, March 9th  
  
Notice for families that report cards will be sent home by the end of the school day on 
Thursday, March 9th.  We hope all our Anderson families take time to read over these reports 
and celebrate the effort and growth that has happened over the past term.  Report cards 
also offer a great opportunity to revise and review school goals with your child(ren).  
Congratulations to all the Anderson students for all your hard work and determination this 
past term. 
 

 
We have two Anderson staff members that will be leaving to start new 
adventures in their lives after Spring Break.  Ms. Lim has worked with the 
Anderson community as our SWIS (Settlement worker in schools) helping 
families that are new to Canada.  Ms. Shaw has been a Noon Hour 
Supervisor at Anderson since the school opened!  Anderson has been so 

lucky to have such caring and supportive staff members who really enjoyed being with the 
kids.  We wish them both the very best in their retirement!   
 

Only 5 school days left before Spring Break.  School will not be in session from Monday, 
March 13 to Friday, March 24th.  We look forward to seeing our students back in school on 
Monday, March 27th.  We hope all our families have a fun and safe break! 
 

 
Tuesday, March 7th   White Spot Hot Lunch Day 

Gr. 6/7 Girls Basketball Game vs Debeck 
      Gr. 6/7 Boys Basketball Game at Debeck 
  

Wednesday, March 8th   Gr. 6/7 Boys basketball practice after school 
  
  

Thursday, March 9th     Gr. 6/7 Girls basketball practice at lunch 
    Gr. 6/7 Girls basketball game vs Cook  
    Gr. 6/7 Boys basketball game at Cook 
 

Friday, March 10th    Last day of school before Spring Break! 
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